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This month was Blackfeet Children’s Day on July 10, 2019. We served 600 children that day. It is way up 

from last year at 467.   

Native American Indian Days count was 211 on Thursday and 200 on Friday.  

The June count total was 11,886. The Mobile Unit called The Lunch Box served 1,508, the bus renamed 

Park ‘N’ Eat served 972, Supper served 2,160, and BES fed 4,784 with 1,348 at Breakfast and 3,436 at 

lunch and BMS serving 2,274. They served 661 at breakfast and 1,613 at lunch.  

 OPI has a set time for students to eat as a sit down time with their food and not in line waiting.  

USDA has announced changes in the regulations as far as whole grains.  The whole grains have changed 

from having to be 100% to having 50%.  

  

 

 


